
 

Bike to School Week is a week-long event across the UK to 

encourage families to cycle and scoot to school. It's a great 

way to celebrate the huge benefits an active school run 

brings. This year it takes place from 27 September to 1 

October 2021 and Stoneferry are getting on board . 

 
 

The aim is to inspire pupils to think about their journeys to 

school, understand the benefits of active travel and 

consider the cause and effect of air pollution as they return 

to school life. 

We would love to see your pics on twitter hashtag 

#spscommunity 

Designated areas to leave bikes will be created on the main 

school playground, which will be clearly signposted for each 

class. 

Hope you can all take part in this great activity!  

Mr Austin & Mrs Pulford 


